
Lassen County Safety Element Update 

Community Outreach Event

Please join us for the

Lassen County is updating the Safety Element of its General Plan. 

We invite all interested parties to participate in the planning process 

to identify goals to meet our collective vision for the County.

Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 1:30 - 2:30 p.m.

Two ways to participate: 

Virtually on Zoom:
Register for meeting link here:

http://rebrand.ly/LassenSafetyEvent

In-person at:
Jensen Hall

195 Russell Ave

Susanville, CA 96130

OR

Find more information on the County website: http://www.lassencounty.org/dept/planning-and-building-

services/meeting-agendas-and-packets


